
Dear Air Quality Technician:

 I’m sure you have heard it on the grapevine, but his is to confirm that 
we will be downsizing and all staff in the  Air Quality Division will be laid off 

decision rendered two weeks ago  and we are going to have to cut a lot of 

 The work performed by your division will have to be contracted out 
when absolutely necessary. We would certainly be happy if you were able 
to work with us iin that capacity with you knowing how uncertain the work 
will be. Your work with us was first class, and the team you built was 

reference you can certainly count on me.

Best of luck to you.

Sincerely,

H Heath. Managing Director
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